
 

 
 
 
 
 
Date:  March 11, 2022 
 
To:  Honorable City Council 
  
From:  Law Department 
 
Re: Request for a closed session to discuss legal issues related to the representation 

and indemnification (R&I) of Detroit Police Officers in litigation 
 
 
The Law Department has submitted a privileged and confidential memorandum, dated March 11, 
2022, regarding the above-referenced matter.     


